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Things to Know 

>> Thank you from Kent Wallace: 
 “Thanks to everyone who helped! Those 
who helped at the club table, the ticket takers, 
those who helped with the judging, the ones who 
helped us clean up, Steve for being the MC and 
Jerry for bringing the donuts! Special thanks to 
Janet Amicon and Nancy Koelsch for their 
tireless work in the judging area, which they 
have done for many years! And as always 
thanks to Richard, John and Chuck for having 
my back!”   
>> November Meeting  
 Elections will be held for OCWC Officers. 
  Nominating Committee selected 
 President   Fred Self 
 Vice President Gerald Hudson 
 Treasurer  Kent Wallace 
These are carry-overs 
 Secretary  Clyde Fosdyke 
 News Letter  Clyde Fosdyke 
Nominations may be made from the floor. 
>> Program 
 November Program will be a Carving 
Tutorial on lips by Steve Brandt. In the past we 
have had instruction of carving of hands, feet, 
eyes and ears. This will be a continuation of the 
series on facial and body features that are critical 
to good carvings. 
 Instruction Sheets will be provided. 

Be sure and bring a knife, glove and 
pencil. Blocks of wood will be provided 
>> Nativity Scene- Won by Jeff Iloyd

 
 
>> OCWC Continuing Project 
   Larry Willrath provided the following from Birds 
donated in Bethany 
 
“Dear Larry, 
 
I hope you are having a great week! 
 
Our social workers here at the Hospital love the 
birds! I think they have given them to patients and 
family members already. We would gratefully accept 
more birds and crosses whenever you have time to 
make them. Again, THANK YOU VERY MUCH for 
the items that you have made already. We greatly 
appreciate your valuable time and interest in our 
mission. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Heather” 
 
The following was sent to John Hale for another bird: 
 
“Thank you so much for Butternut, the comfort bird. I 
am so excited to give it to my mom. She is going for 
another procedure next month and I think this will be 
a positive inspiration for her and will help with her 
anxiety. Cancer is a stressful diagnosis to live with in 
the best of times and can be emotionally devastating 

2016 Officers 
Pres Steve Brandt 
V. Pres  Vacant 
Sec Clyde Fosdyke 
Treas  John Amicon 

Volunteers for November 14, 2016 
Refreshments:  Sam Escobedo/Jay Allen and Bill Medina 

Door Prizes:  John Amicon 
Hospitality:  Evelynn and Dbbie Patillo 

 
REMINDER — 

October Meeting will be City Arts Center, 3000 Pershing Blvd., 
on the State Fair Grounds, Oklahoma City 

1	



 

when things aren’t going as well. 
 
I think that the Oklahoma City Woodcarvers are doing 
a very special thing by making birds and crosses for 
patients and parents dealing with cancer. This was 
very inspiring to me to learn about and I am excited 
to send a donation to this wonderful organization. I 
hope you are doing well and God bless you and your 
family….”  
 
A special " thank you" to all the club members who 
continue to support our community project. 
 
>> MORE BIRDS. If you have any more Birds 
please give them to Sam Escobedo or Clyde 
Fosdyke. 

 
October Meeting 

Pictures from Meeting 

  
 

  
 

  
 
Steve Brandt presided over the stuffing of bags 
for the Show. 

         
 

       
  

 
October Show and Tell 

           
Fred Self 
 

      
Jay Allen 
 

            
   DJ Boyce 

 
Pictures from Set Up for Show 
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Pictures from Show 

Thanks for our Annual Tuneup 
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In Memorium 
 

	
       Les Stottler 
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										Bob Neal 
 

	
										Shelby Davis 
	

	
										Tim Hataway 
	
Please come back 

	
	

		 									 	
	

	 												 		
	

			 								 	
	
Soap	Carving	Contest	
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Organizers	 	 	 The Voice	

													 	
	
Demonstration 

										 	
	
Carving Contest 
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 Judgment            Carving Contest Winners 

										 	
	
Best of Show  

	

	

											 	
	

	 											 	
		
The WINNER of Winners 

	
	

Pictures from Gary Batte Class 
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Membership and Meetings 
 

Membership is open to individuals who are 
interested in woodcarving or the promotion of 
woodcarving. Annual dues are $24.00 per family. 
General Meetings are held on the second 
Monday of each month (except September) at 
the City Arts Center, 3000 Pershing Blvd., on the 
State Fair Grounds, Oklahoma City, at 7:00 PM. 
Visitors are always welcome. Club members 
provide refreshments. 
Board of Directors Meetings is held on the 
third Wednesday of the month at Woodson 

Senior Center in Oklahoma City at SW 29th and 
May Avenue at 10:00 AM. 
News Letter is published each month and 
mailed or emailed to all members during the first 
week of each month. Anyone having news of 
interest to the membership or having an 
announcement relating to the Club or 
woodcarving should contact the Editor prior to 
the last day of the month. Articles are welcome 
from all members and can be emailed or called 
to the Editor. 

 
Wood Carvers Officers 

 

  	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

President Vice President 
Steve Brandt Vacant 
464-2066 
 
Secretary Treasurer 
Clyde Fosdyke John Amicon 
650-7702 830-5634 
 
Editor 
Clyde Fosdyke 
650-7702  
clydefosdyke@cox.net  
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